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BY ELECTRONIC MAIL   
 
June 19, 2019 
 
The Honorable Anna Eshoo 
Chairwoman 
Committee on Energy and Commerce, Subcommittee on Health 
U.S. House of Representatives 
202 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington DC 20515 
 
Dear Chairwoman Eshoo:  
 
I am pleased to provide a statement for the record on behalf of the Financial Oversight and 
Management Board for Puerto Rico, in light of the House Committee on Energy and Commerce, 
Subcommittee on Health’s hearing on “Strengthening Health Care in the U.S. Territories for Today 
and Into the Future.” As always, we are available should the Subcommittee Members have any 
questions.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Natalie A. Jaresko  
 
 
CC: Hon. Ricardo Rosselló Nevares, Governor of Puerto Rico 
 Hon. Jenniffer González Colón, Resident Commissioner 
 

 


